
The Elcho School District is using ParentSquare!

Dear Parents & Guardians,

We are excited to let you know that this year we’ll be using ParentSquare to communicate with you at the
school, and in your classrooms, athletics programs, and groups.

ParentSquare provides a simple and safe way for everyone at school to connect.

With ParentSquare you’ll be able to:

• Receive all district, athletics, school and classroom communication via email, text, or app

• View the school and classroom calendar and RSVP for events

• Easily sign up to volunteer and/or bring items

• Securely receive report cards, IEPs and other important student documents

• Receive lunch balance and attendance notifications

• Receive school closing and emergency communication on a single platform

• More!

Important: Invitation and Activate your Account

You will soon receive an electronic invitation via email or text to join ParentSquare. This message should
be trusted and will be pushed from the Elcho School District. Please click the link in the message to
activate your account. It takes less than a minute.

You can use ParentSquare on any device. We highly encourage you to download the free ParentSquare
mobile app for iOS or Android or use the desktop version at www.parentsquare.com.

It is important to know that you will activate your account using either email address or mobile number
you have on file in Infinite Campus with the Elcho School District. If you are unable to successfully register,
please contact us at parentsquare@elchoschool.org to confirm the email address AND mobile number we
should have on file for you.

Our goal is for every family to join ParentSquare and engage with our school community.

We will be posting more information online soon! Parents—Getting Started Video

https://www.parentsquare.com/
mailto:parentsquare@elchoschool.org
https://vimeo.com/362598038?share=copy

